


  
Spread   Joy   this   Christmas     

for   Families   in   Need   
    

T he   Helping   Hands   Ministry   in   Perth   Amboy   assists   
families   with   small   children   with   the   basic   items   they   
need   to   care   for   their   children.    Through   community   
donations,   the   ministry   is   able   to   supply   the   families   
with   clothing,   diapers,   wipes,   car   seats,   cribs,   
strollers,   etc.   As   you   can   imagine,   most,   if   not   all   of   
these   parents,   cannot   afford   to   purchase   presents   for  
their   children   during   this   time   of   the   year.     
  

Our   school   will   be   helping   out   the   ministry   again   this   year.   Instead   of   
collecting   toys   as   we   have   done   in   the   past,   we   will   be   collecting   monetary   
donations   that   will   be   used   to   purchase   gift   cards   for   families   in   need.   The  
families   can   then   buy   toys   for   their   children   this   holiday   season.     

We   are   asking   for   a   donation   of   $10.00   per   family,   but   of   course   any   
amount   is   appreciated.   Mrs.   Grover   will   be   purchasing   the   gift   cards.     

If   you   would   like   to   donate,   please   send   in   your   donation   by   Monday,   
December   14th   to   the   attention   of   Mrs.   Grover.    
  

Thank   you   for   your   generous   support     
during   the   most   wonderful   time   of   the   year   -     

when   we   celebrate   giving   in   honor   of   God’s   gift   of   His   only   son.     
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